Trant Lindsay

From: Reiley Beth

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:44 PM

To: Koopman Samantha

Subject: FW: Oppose HB 2509! Protect Oregon farmers from GE contamination

From: Kirsten Burt

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:44:24 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Reiley Beth

Subject: Fwd: Oppose HB 2509! Protect Oregon farmers from GE contamination

Hello!
| would very much like to have my comments on HB 2509 entered into the record for consideration by the
Committee members in today's hearing.

As an Oregon resident, I'm very concerned about the harmful effects of GMO crops on the health of both
people and the environment. I'm concerned that HB 2509 will make it more difficult for Oregon farmers to
protect their crops from GE contamination.

Please consider the effects of this legislation on Oregon farmers and consumers, and don't pander to the
interests of big corporations like Monsanto.

Thank you!
Kirsten Burt
Portland, Oregon

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Sen Edwards C <sen.chrisedwards@state.or.us>

Date: Wed, May 20, 2015 at 1:32 PM

Subject: RE: Oppose HB 2509! Protect Oregon farmers from GE contamination
To: Kirsten Burt <kirsten.inga.burt@gmail.com>

Kirsten,

Thank you for sharing your position on HB 2509. Senator Edwards will be holding a public hearing today at
3pm in the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources, at which you are welcomed to testify
and participate in the process. If you cannot appear in-person to testify, please contact Committee
Administrator Beth Reiley at beth.reiley@state.or.us to have your comments entered into the record for
consideration by the Committee members.

Best regards,



Tiffany

Tiffany Telfer

Communications Director

Senator Chris Edwards
District 7

300 Court Street NE S-4ll
Salem, OR 37301

(a03) 386-1707

www.oreqonlegislature.qov/edwardsc

Facebook :: Twitter :: YouTube :: Google+

From: Kirsten Burt [mailto:kirsten.inga.burt@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 11:41 AM

To: Sen Edwards C

Subject: Oppose HB 2509! Protect Oregon farmers from GE contamination

Dear Senator Edwards,

I'm writing to urge you to oppose HB 2509, which is openly backed by Monsanto.
This bill would make it harder for Oregon farmers to protect themselves against GE contamination.

Protect our farmers and our food supply from GMOs!
Oppose HB 2509!

Best wishes,
Kirsten Burt
Portland






